December 12, 2024

The Town Board of the Town of Warwick held a Public Hearing to Amend Chapter
33 of the Code of the Town of Warwick, a Local Law entitled “Procurement Policy”. Said
public hearing was held on Thursday, December 12, 2024 at the Town Hall, 132 Kings
Highway, Town of Warwick. Supervisor opened the public hearing at 7:30 p.m.

ATTENDANCE:  Supervisor Jesse Dwyer
Councilman Floyd DeAngelo
Councilman Russell Kowal
Councilman Kevin Shuback
Councilman Thomas Mattingly

Attorney for the Town, John Buckheit

LEGAL NOTICE: The Clerk read the legal notice, which was duly published in the
Warwick Valley Dispatch on November 20, 2024,
(Copy of this legal notice is printed at the end of these minutes.)

Supervisor Dwyer — Thank you. We'll keep the public hearing open if anyone has any
comments or remarks on that. Again, no comments from the Town Board. Any from the
public? Alright, may I have a motion to close the public hearing?

There were no comments from the Town Board or the public regarding this public hearing.

CLOSE PUBLIC HEARING: Motion Councilman Mattingly, seconded Councilman
DeAngelo that the public hearing be closed. Motion Carried (5 ayes, 0 nays) 7:33 p.m.
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Eileen Astorino, Town Clerk




NOTICEEOF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Warwick will hold a public
hearing to consider Introductory Local Law No. 9 of 2024 entitled Amending Chapter 33
Procurement Policy. Said Public Hearing to be held on Thursday, December 12, 2024 at
7:30 pm or soon thereafter as the matter be heard at the Town Hall, 132 Kings Highway, Warwick,
NY.

A complete copy of the Introductory Local Law is available for inspection in the Clerk’s Office
and/or the Town of Warwick website, townofwarwick.org.

All interested persons will be given the opportunity to be heard.

DATED: November 20, 2024 BY ORDER OF THE TOWN
BOARD OF THE TOWN OF WARWICK
Eileen M. Astorino
Town Clerk




